Inclusive Language Guidelines

Maysa Akbar, Chief Diversity Officer of APA, announces for the first time  that the “APA is systematically and institutionally examining, acknowledging, and charting a path forward to address its role in racism and other forms of destructive social hierarchies.” The organization is assessing the harms and is committing to true change by releasing a document that “aims to raise awareness, guide learning, and support the use of culturally sensitive terms and phrases that center the voices and perspectives of those who are often marginalized or stereotyped.”
